
 

 

Hartlip Parish Council            
 

Platinum Jubilee of Queen Elizabeth the Second 
 

Residents of Hartlip are invited to attend the Beacon Lighting ceremony on 
Thursday 2nd June 2022. 

Hartlip’s Beacon, which is situated on the allotment land adjacent to Hartlip 
Village Hall, has been registered to be one of the many beacons being lit 

across the United Kingdom and Commonwealth to mark the seventieth year 
of her Majesty’s reign. 

A piper has been arranged to play that evening from approximately 9pm. 
He will play the specially composed piece, Diu Regnare, at 9.35pm and the 

Beacon will be lit at 9.45pm. 
Residents will be invited to join a Loyal Toast to her Majesty on this 

auspicious occasion. 
 

For Health and Safety reasons parking will not be available  
in Hartlip Village Hall Car Park. 

 
 


